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 I lead my first New GR Meeting at the Spring Assembly/Convention on May 30th. There 
were about 20 new GRs and a few have been GRs for a while. It was a good meeting with 
thoughtful questions and informative exchange of information.  
 I did notice that some of the information was a little out of date. We no longer have 
Action Committees so I will need to update some of the written information before the next new 
GR meeting. 
 
 I continue to write my articles for the Northern HiLights. I am also serving on a few 
committees. These include the Finance Committee, Trusted Servants unable to meet their job 
duties and the Web Committee. I am currently chairing the State Fair Committee. 


